Welcome to the HUSKIE FAMILY
Class of 2028!

FRESHMAN ARE DRIVEN TO...

The staff and students of Naperville North High School invite the Class of 2028 to:

FRESHMAN TOURS

(ONLY incoming freshman students, no parents or family members)

Wednesday, August 7, 2024
11:30AM-3:30PM

Location: Naperville North High School
ENTER AT ATHLETIC ENTRANCE (West Lot)

Ready for Freshman year? Come for a tour of Naperville North with our Huskie Crew leaders! On
August 7, Freshmen have the chance to attend small group tours of our building as a way to get to
know the school!. Tours will be around 30 minutes long, so please plan accordingly and try to arrive
on time!

If interested, please sign up for a timeslot at the link below. Fill in your STUDENT’S first and last
name. Time Slots are first-come, first-served. The deadline to sign-up for a tour is Wednesday,
August 7 at 11:30AM. We will not be able to admit anyone who did not sign up in advance.
Transportation is not provided due to the short duration of the activity.

Although Freshmen won’t have their new schedules to follow, they will be shown all parts of the
building. When they get their actual schedule at registration, they can walk their schedule and find
their specific classrooms.

s1GN UP HERE: IS or HERE: tinyurl.com/NNHSTOUR24

If you have any questions, please email the Huskie Crew Coordinators:

Michelle Pitts Katie Klett
mpitts@naperville203.org kklett@naperville203.orq
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